
Supernova News: Week of January 27, 2020 

 

Language Arts:   

Students will finish their mid-year benchmarks this week.  

 

Science:   

This week in science we will be taking our benchmark assessment on 

Tuesday.  Review sheets went home for this assessment on 

Friday.  Beginning Thursday, we will start our new unit learning about 

matter!  We're very excited to begin some new learning. 

 

Math:  

This week in math 6, students will receive their unit 4 study guide and 

they will have their unit 4 test on Friday.  Please encourage your child 

to study for the unit 4 test.   In math 6 plus, we will review multiplying 

fractions and then move onto division of fractions.  Students will have 

their unit 5 test the following week.  

 

Social Studies: 

Year 1 social studies will finish our study of the Indus River 

Valley/Ancient India (3.3) next week. Continuing our unit on river 

valleys (unit 3), while staying in Asia-move to the study of Ancient 

China (3.4). We will wrap up our study 3.3 of through a structured 

review packet-including essential vocabulary, clear readings, and 

study activities. This should be completed by the scholars return on 

Thursday, 1/30. Lookout for the detail unit 3.4 description on our next 

newsletter! 


